THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Richard Hughes

DATE:
April 20, 2006

SUBJECT:
Approval of Amended Staffing Allocations

ISSUE


Due to a change in enrollment projections at one school and misinterpretation of the staffing policy, there are several certified staffing allocations that need amendment.

FACTS

The actual enrollment at James T. Alton has exceeded projections in 8 of the past 10 years.

The rounding to the nearest half position applies only to the Fine Arts allocation, not to the regular teacher allocation. Due to misunderstanding, Personnel Services has recalculated all certified allocations using rounding to the next whole position for regular allocations and rounding to the nearest half position for Fine Arts/PE positions.

These changes require approval by the Board of Education.

RECOMMENDATION

Approve the amended Certified Staffing Allocation for 2006-2007.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the amended Certified Staffing Allocation for 2006-2007 (attached).

